The Glide Community Club ~ Board of Directors Meeting August 16, 2005

The August meeting of The Glide Community Club's Board of Directors was called to order at 7:01 pm by Chairman Bill Scheufele. A quorum was present with all board members in attendance.

Introduced Angie Wright, from Beyond Barber, she will be doing the calendar and rentals starting September 1st.

Minutes were read and approved.

Unfinished Business

Grants – Jack reported on the meeting with Tom Gallagher at the Ford Family Foundation. He gave them great suggestions on applying for the grants. In kind labor is an important part of our application. Roofing – only one quote so far, Dennis will get a couple more bids.

President election – Discussion on procedure for electing a new president at the next membership meeting. Dom made a motion that the board recommends to the membership, Dennis and Susan as nominees for president. Lois second. Motion carried.

New Business

Dishwasher – the dishwasher/sanitizer in the kitchen is broken. Dennis will look into getting a new one and/or fixing the old one. He will check with Hobart in Eugene and on eBay.

Dom brought up that Bobbie Holdsclaw is going to put up 24 banners on the highway. The banners will have on them: rafting, fishing, etc. The cost for each banner is \$98 and she would like the club to help with them. Discussion. We don't have the resources at this time, but will help with putting them up.

Jean Good brought up some of the donations that we recently received. Norleen Zumsteg is looking at popcorn machines.

Announcements

Bingo – test game for the seniors on Friday. Bingo games will start on September 9th.

Adjourned at 8:05 pm.

Respectfully Submitted.

Christy Scheufele, Secretary/Treasurer